
Announcements 
09-15-2024 

 
Today’s Community Meal is being sponsored by the Secular Franciscans of St Clare. If you 

are thinking of sponsoring a meal, especially a meal for September 29th, please contact 

Georgia Kingsley. 

 

Are you registered to vote?  If not, we can help!  We have everything needed to help you 

register after Sunday Mass right here at St. Charles.  Stop by the gathering space near the 

church entrance.  If you don’t have an appropriate I.D. With you, no worries; we will tell you 

what is needed and you can bring it any Sunday until November 3, 2024! 

 

The retreat for St. Charles women is next weekend, and for St. Charles men is Sept. 27th to 

29th, at St. Paul of the Cross Retreat Center on the west side of Detroit. Please check 

the VIGIL for how to register, and for more information. 

 

 

 


